
2024-2025 Creekside Parking Permits 

We ran out of student parking spaces during the 2023-2024 

school year.  So, you should take care of parking by July 31.  We 

don’t have any guarantees that parking will be available in 

August. 

All Parking permits cost $120.00 and are available only to seniors and juniors. To 

obtain your 2024-25 parking pass please follow these steps:  

Download and print the 2024-25 Creekside High School Parking Rules. Read and fill 

out the parking rules form.  

Purchase your 2024-25 parking pass via SchoolPay here.  

Please print the online receipt, signed copy of the rules, and items below. Drop off 

all required paperwork at the school’s front office by July 31st.  

1. Copy of the student’s driver’s license, vehicle registration, and insurance 

card (copied onto one sheet of paper).  

2. Completed rules form.  

3. SchoolPay online payment receipt. 

If you are not sure about the vehicle you will be driving, write “getting a car” on 

the rules form.  Then you can bring in the registration when you pick up your 

parking permit in August or later. 

Students can use a learner’s permit now and then bring in a copy 

of the driver’s license August 12th or whenever they get it if later than August 

12th. 

Student drivers will pick up their parking passes in the courtyard during their lunch 

beginning on August 12th.  Students will show their school ID or driver's license to 

pick up their parking pass. 

Top 50 parking spots will be based on the most current senior weighted GPA 

ranking.If you have any questions, please see or email Dean Hudson. 

https://www-chs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/2024-2025-Creekside-High-School-Parking-Rules.pdf
https://schoolpay.com/pay/for/202425-Parking-Permit--120/ScnnIoj
mailto:david.hudson@stjohns.k12.fl.us

